
FREE Parent/Carer 
 

 Workshop 
 

Understanding De-escalaƟon 

To book your place on this 
workshop, please scan the QR 

Code below to register… 

Greatham Primary School, 
Petersfield Road, Liss GU33 6HA 

The Primary Behaviour Service is offering all parents and carers the opportunity to 
gain a wider understanding of ‘De-escalaƟon’ - regardless of age, need, 

background or personality. 

 
The aim of the session is to:  
 provide an understanding of why we might need to de-escalate children 
 how this can be done effectively through strategies and language 
 
Looking at:  
 the importance of language 
 attention seeking behaviours 
 power seeking behaviours 
 revenge seeking behaviours 
 escape through withdrawal  
 
The session is free and there is no expectaƟon to answer quesƟons or give comments if you don’t 
want to.  

Join us at  
 

Greatham Primary School on 
 

22 March 2024 – 9.30am – 11.00am 
 

FREE Tea and Biscuits provided! 


